
City of Scottsdale

From: NoReply
To: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: Parking at sight
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 9:41:47 PM

I am concerned about the amount of parking being provided in this design case number 108-
ZN-1984#2. Since the lot is share with my buildings parking lot I am concerned that spaces
designated for my employees and patients will be occupied by customers of the storage facility.
I think that there either needs to be more parking spots for this new building or the location of
the parking should be moved to west side of the building. Dr. Shawn Bader Faces Orthodontics
480-661-1818 -- sent by Dr. Shawn Bader (case# 108-ZN-1984#2)
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